
Hello, my name is Arley 
Martinez and I am your Lt. 
Governor for 2023-2024. I'm 
a sophomore at Ridgeland 
High School, I'm a member 
of my school's tennis team, 
and I love to travel. I have 

been with Key Club for two 
years now and have even 
been the treasurer for my 

school's Key Club. I am very 
thankful for this 

opportunity and will do my 
best throughout!

October 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

Division  3

Calendar Of Events

October 21, 2023
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 6-10, 2023
Key Club Week

February 1, 2024
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Contact Me: 
arley@ktkey.org

@kt.division.3
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D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

The District Convention was a success. It was held
in Gatlinburg, Tennessee. Many Key clubbers
attended and participated in fun activities and
workshop events such as "Dance Your Way to

Health"! The convention's keynote speaker, Scott
Backovich, also talked about the importance of

being involved in the community and what service
truly means. Important matters among the board
also took place. Our 2023-204 Governor, Suamya

Sikhwal; District Secretary, Sala Aseta; and District
Treasurer, Jackson Wimpsett were all appointed

into position! 

Successful Spring Board

Day one was full of nerves and excitement,
nonetheless, the board was quick to make
connections and even share laughs over

embarassing stories. It was also memorable as
the board appointed Janiah Searcy as Bulletin
Editor and Lucy Teng as Historian! Despite

the fun, the board attended important
business matters and were in and out of
meetings. They set goals for the year and
gained the proper training needed to lead
their divisions to the best of their ability!

Having built great relations, it was sad to say
goodbye to one another, but we all defintiely
can't wait for the upcoming summer board

meeting! 



Club Contacts

Newsletters are a great way to update
everyone in the division about the latest

happenings within the division. So in order
for our year to be as efficient as possible, I

need to be able to contact everyone. I would
like to get updated club officers' contact

information as soon as possible from all the
club advisors and the current officers to

ensure that I can keep everyone up to date on
important Key Club events and projects! 

International Convention

International Convention is being held in Anaheim
California. It is an amazing experience which allows
members to visit Disneyland, walk down Hollywood

Boulevard, and even see the iconic "Big 5" movie
studios. However, the convention is also a great

place to meet other clubs, collaborate on ideas for
upcoming service projects, and learn about
upcoming service opportunities.  Key Club

encourages members to sign up on this life changing
trip! The deadline to register for KT District Tour

to ICON is May 1, 2023. 


